
Request for Proposal (RFP) 
for Professional Services 

Structural Assessments for Dams 
at 

Southern and Deerfield Reservoirs 
 
 
The Mohawk Valley Water Authority is requesting proposals from engineering consultants with 
demonstrated experience in the structural analysis of dams and preparation of condition reports. This 
RFP is for structural assessments associated with three (3) MVWA 
dams/impoundments at the Southern Reservoir site, and one (1) at the Deerfield Reservoir.  Reservoir 
locations are shown on the attached plans.  Contact Jolie Murray at jmurray@mvwa.us for the full RFP. 
 
Response to this RFP must include a hard copy of the proposal, submitted in a sealed envelope marked 
“Professional Services – Dam Structural Assessments” and addressed to: 
 

Mohawk Valley Water Authority 
One Kennedy Plaza 

Utica, NY 13502 
Attn: Kris Downes 
Assistant Engineer 

 
Proposals must be delivered to the above address by 11:00 A.M. local time on July 23, 2024. 
 
Questions regarding this RFP should be directed to Mr. Downes @ (315) 792-0312 or 
kdownes@mvwa.us. 
 
Site visits will be conducted by appointment between 9:00 A.M. and 4:00 P.M. on weekdays. 
Arrangements can be made by contacting Mr. Downes. 
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